
Ata meeting of the University Senate on Tuesday night the Kepros Report was approved. Course Evaluation was another major 
topic and will be in effect this year. For more details on the meeting see page 4.

Course evaluation project to go ahead
offered at UNB provided by the in the vicinity of $2,300. which is the result is at present undecided
questionnaire’s results will help low in comparison with some The results, however, will be

On Tuesday, February 13th the students in choosing their courses, universities. Certain personal published in the form of a course
UNB Senate passed a motion Althou8h the project is still on a opinion questions, included in the guide.
approving a full-scale course voluntary basis and no course will pilot survey have been deleted to UNB at the present time is one of
evaluation project for UNB. Such a he evaluated without a professor’s keep the cost down. It has been the few Canadian universities
project will evaluate every Permission, Richard anticipates proposed that the cost be shared without a course evaluation
student’s views on all full credit “f»® faculty opposition. They, too, equally by the university and the scheme. It is hoped that such
and half credit courses for this w'l\ b*nef!t ,from a feedback of SRC.
term. The survey is scheduled to be student opinion on courses, 
conducted approximately a month 
from now.

A pilot survey was undertaken 
last spring based on a question­
naire revised from one developed 
at McGill University. Since that 
time the Senate Course Evaluation 
Committee has made further 
revisions to adapt the question­
naire to the needs of UNB students.

Mike Richard, chairman of the 
Senate committee dealing with 
course evaluation, stated that the 
primary aim of this project was to 
assist students. The more objective 
information concerning courses

By JAN MOODIE

a
. . , project will produce valuable

™ , ... Richard plans to head UNB’s information for both students and
The cost of the project will range survey but the method of editing faculty members.

SRC Councillors are involved
By MYRNA RUEST requested by various professors. 

Barbara Baird has worked with Th® committee makes changes 
the SRC for two years. She has 
been involved with Winter Carni­
val and organized the wine & involved with the Medical Services 
cheese party for the queens. Baird Committee which has prepared a 
worked actively with Drop-in-the report to present before the Board 
Bucket and got people out to collect ?f Governors. This report will 
the 'money and circulate pam- involve changes in the campus 
phlets. She worked with Course infjrrnary.
Evaluation which involved distrib- Baird has also been the 
uting evaluation sheets to classes Chairrnan of the Student Faculty 
and collecting the sheets which Liaison Committee but she is 
were computerized. resigning as she feels it is not a

LONDON (CUP) - The issue of Baird is also working with the necessary committee since there is 
Canadian versus American faculty Timetable Committee which presently another committee ser-
has surged into the news at the handles the changes in timetables v,ng the same purpose
University of Western Ontario 
(UWO) with the release of several 
Canadian faculty members from 
the American-dominated depart­
ment sociology.

University officials announced 
the release of two and possibly four 
lecturers at a quickly-assembled 
press conference Jan. 31, following 
a story in the London Free Press 
that five Canadian sociology 
lecturers haul been released.

UWO president Carlton Williams 
told the conference that 82 faculty 
members would be leaving the 
university for various reasons this 
year, and few would be replaced.

Many Canadian students and 
professors believe a subject as 
culturally sensitive as sociology 
should not be taught by foreign 
professors, because the United 
States has produced by far the 
most sociologists. But Americans 
are in the majority at many 
Canadian campuses.

expressed the opinion that the Arts 
Faculty is very separated and 
bringing all departments together 
on an issue is difficult.

George McAllister used the word 
“octopus” to describe the Arts 
Faculty. The departments are so 
varied that it is difficult to get 
them together. He will be involved 
with the Course Evaluation 
Committee and is involved with the 
Kepros marking system.

McAllister says he has attended 
the SRC meetings and from being 
on SRC he has had the opportunity 
to see what is going on and can 
form his own opinions.

with regards to classroom hours 
for a given time. Baird is also

Yankee go home?

She

Class of 73 election results
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US Brian MacLean is the newly-elected Val­
edictorian of the Graduating Class. He 
received 148 votes corning ahead of the 
other three candidates.

Jan Moodie has been elected as the 
President of the Graduating Class by 
defeating Bob Lank by 64 votes.HELP
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50%otf
All Sweaters

All Shirts

All Coats & Jackets

25% off 1All Belts

All T-Shirts & Sweatshirts

All Sweatpants

Save $2.00 on Levi Cords

& All blue jeans

25% off i
Remainder 

of Jeans & Rants

L

50% off
Gloves & Mitts

1

NEW HOURS

Mon — Fri 11 a m. - 5 p.m.
1p.m. - 5 p.m.Sat. I

1Thurs & Fri Nights
7f m. - 9 p.m.
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